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What a wonderful community event our fete
was! We are thrilled to share that it raised
$51k for the bike track upgrade. 

Such events couldn’t go ahead without the
hard work of both the fete committee and the
school community. Thank you all for your
donations, and a special thanks to those who
gave their time volunteering.
 
The FoWMS and school stalls were hugely
successful. There was plenty of delicious
baking supplied for our cake stall, which was
well received and sold out in record time. 

Our ever-popular sausage sizzle couldn’t have
gone ahead without James Polson and Amicus
Group, who generously donated the use of a
BBQ trailer and his barbecuing skills. 

Finally, an enormous thank you goes to the
incredible team on the fete committee lead by
Jeanette Neal; Abbie, Adele, Amelia, Andi, Bec,
Ellie, Emma, Hannah, Kate, Louise, Megan,
Pippa, Sandra, & Sonja - you’re all superstars!

NEWSLETTER

Follow us on Facebook Email: westmeltonpta@gmail.com

What’s New

Two of our long-standing members stood
down from their roles at the recent AGM:
Janelle McIntosh (chairperson) and Abbey
Gradwell (secretary). Thank you for all your
hard work, your contributions have been
invaluable, and we are thrilled that you are
staying on as FoWMS members.

FOWMS AGM UPDATE

Epro8 is a nationwide construction, electronic
and engineering competition for primary
school children. WMS children are now able to
trial for the competition and will soon have
access to the equipment during school time.

With the help of fundraising and a grant from
SDC, WMS has recently been able to purchase
a second construction kit and our first
comprehensive electronic kit. Thank you to
Mary Wiering for all your hard work on this. 

We are really grateful to have this new
equipment, and excited to see what the kids
can build and make go!

NEW EPRO8 GEAR

To ensure the ongoing success of the
committee, we need a number of new members
to join us in 2025. There are many different
ways you can contribute to the success of the
group. Time is precious so you only give what
you can spare and every little bit counts! 

Upcoming

SUPERHERO DISCO: Friday, May 9th.

NEXT FoWMS MEETING: Monday, May 12th,
at 7pm in the staffroom.

NEXT UNIFORM SHOP: Tuesday, May 20th,
from 8:30-9am.

SUMMARY

WE NEED YOUR HELP!


